
New Rotherham & Sheffield Gateway 
Motorway Service Area – M1 Junction 33

FEEDBACK FORM

Applegreen plc will shortly be submitting a planning application  
for the development of a new Motorway Service Area (MSA)  
at land adjacent to junction 33 of the M1.

Applegreen’s vision is to create an MSA 
that is environmentally responsible, 
minimises our impact on the landscape 
and creates benefit for surrounding 
communities.

As part of its commitment to community 
consultation, Applegreen would very 
much like to know your views on our draft 
proposals before we present them in a 
formal planning application.

Please complete this feedback form (no stamp required) and return it to the address below:

RRKG-AZTG-JLJX, Applegreen, c/o Camargue, Eagle Tower, Cheltenham GL50 1TA

Please return your feedback by Friday 31st March 2017.  
Alternatively, this feedback form is available online, leave your comments  
at: www.applegreenrotherham.info

Your details (please write in capitals)

Title:	 Name:

Address: 

Postcode:	 Telephone:

E-mail:

Organisation (if applicable):

Would you like to receive further information as the proposal develops?:   

Yes (by Email)      Yes (by Post)      No thanks  



4.	� Please use the space below to record comments or suggestions you would like to make on the proposed 
Motorway Service Area development:

1.	 Please indicate if you attended either of the public exhibitions at The Thirsty Flame’s function room 
	 Whitehill Lane, Brinsworth, S60 5HE (please tick):  

	   Monday 20th March	   Tuesday 21st March  

2.	� Do you feel that you have received all of the information you would like on the proposal?  

Yes      No    – if no, please elaborate:

3.	 Do you feel you have understood the information provided?   Yes      No    – if no, please elaborate:

DATA AND PRIVACY NOTICE 
Please note that your contact details will only be used expressly in connection with this consultation and will not be passed on to any third party outside the project team.


